
Staff Senate Report to the Faculty Senate – March 2, 2022 

The Staff Senate met February 8, 2022 at 2:30 via TEAMS.  

Interim President, Lori Gonzalez joined us  and gave an update on the foundation and how well it is 

doing this year.  She verified that even with the slight 1%  enrollment decline faculty and staff will see a 

1% increase in our March checks.  She hopes to announce the new VP for Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 

soon.  She also gave an update on the State Budget.   

Brian Buford gave an update on the Employee Success Center, the recent staff recognition reception and 

the new onboarding process his office oversees for new employees. 

Then Mary Mixon and Raymond Burse joined our meeting to hear staff comments and discussion 

regarding the search for a new president. 

Officers and committees made their reports.  The meeting summary is attached as well. 

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 2:30 and will be on TEAMS. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ginger Brown 

Staff Senator, A&S 01 2020-2022 

  

 

 


